
“Be Joyful, Learn, and Keep the Faith” 
UNCRC Article 28: Children have the right to an education. 



A massive ‘thank you’ and Congratulations' to the 
staff and parents in the PTA, who made our 
Christmas Fete so magical and wonderful. They 
raised an INCREDIBLE £1565.37!!!!! 

It was amazing to see so many families enjoying 
the festivities and supporting our wonderful school. 

We are extremely grateful to EVERYONE involved 
and look forward to the next big event!  

Special thanks to Mrs Baker and Mrs Bamford who 
supported the entire event! 


